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A very warm welcome back to the summer and final term at Green Ridge this

academic year. | hope that you were all able to take some form of a break over the ~ “We thoroughly
last few weeks, whether that was enjoying some of the lovely sunshine (that now enjoyed watching
seems to have disappeared again) or being able to spend some time with friends and . .y
family that we haven't really been able to do very much of over the last year or so. the children I’Idlhg
It is hard to believe we are already in the summer term, with so much planned and  the horses and

SO many things going on. This term will go by in the blink of an eye — so please going on a carriage
ensure you take a good read of the ‘what is coming up’ section in the newsletter .

cach week ride. They behaved
On Monday in our INSET day, | spoke with all staff about the plans for Green Ridge  so well.

over the next five years — our strategic plan. After being open for five years, the time What a fantastic
has come now that we have had our Ofsted inspection to begin thinking "what next?” .
for Green Ridge, and how we can continue to make sure we offer the ‘limitless experience for
learning and infinite possibilities’ over the next few years and build on our successes ~ them alll”

to date. Staff have been buzzing with ideas, and over this term | will be taking

feedback from all stakeholder groups about what they think we can do next, and

most importantly from our children too. The REAch2 parent survey went out Some lovely
yesterday and | really hope you can have your views in this; as a school, we will be

sending our own one out next month to capture your ideas for the future of Green feedback from a
Ridge. parent volunteer at

The children have returned to school superbly and settled straight back down to ;
their learning. Our Year One children have been out horse riding this week as part the Year One trip to
of their 11B411 experience, and | know the children had lots of fun and learning taking Hartwell Stables
partin this. On Tuesday, | held a welcome back assembly for all the children, talking
about their breaks and sharing with them about the month of Ramadan and some
of the similarities with other religious festivals. We spoke a great deal about the
festival of Eid which happens at the start of next week for Muslims, and the
celebrations that take place.

For those celebrating, a very happy "Eid Mubarak”; | hope you have a wonderful time
celebrating on Monday/Tuesday. Have a great bank holiday weekend, Carer REAch?
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(ABOVE) Year One have had a fantastic time at Hartwell Riding Stables this week! Elm
class visited on Wednesday and Beech class today. This has been a brilliant opportunity

Y
as part of our 11B411 experiences. REACF )




Celebrations and Achievements

Achievement & Progress Cerlificates

Each week we celebrate a variety of achieverents
from across the week. Our certificate of achievement
is awarded to children who have demonstrated that
they have applied their learning and put in great effort.
We also have a certificate of progress, which is
awarded to children who have shown a marked
difference in their learning over the last week or so and
have made great progress in their learning and
development. Well done to following people for being
awarded with achievement and progress certificates

problem-solving

this week!
Certificate of For..
Achievement

Birch Dwiti working more

(YR) independently in
Literacy.

Willow Sonia her brilliant writing

(YR) about Space.

Beech Ishaan a fantastic evaluation

(Y1) of some bags in our
first DT lesson.

Elm Maya creating an incredible

(Y1) paper plate seaside
scene.

Oak Ella amazing independent

(Y2) work when writing a
word bank in English.

Plane Manya always demonstrating

(Y2) a positive attitude to
her learning.

Alder Aashish improving

(Y3) significantly in his
handwriting size and
shape.

Cedar Liam a fantastic start to the

(Y3) half term and making
great inferences in
reading skills.

Ash Rio a resilient and

(Y4) engaging start to the
Summer Term

Rowan Deeshna a fantastic first full

(Y4) week at Green Ridge
and having a positive
attitude to learning.

Maple Anisa her wonderful

(Y5) science this week,
outlining the
reproduction of
plants.

Hawthorn Jake effective application

(Y6) of his arithmetic
understanding to
reasoning and

guestions.
Certificate of For...
Progress

Birch Olivia making accelerated

(YR) progress in her
reading.

Willow Alexandra her ongoing and

(YR) outstanding progress
in her reading and
writing.

Beech Connor starting the term with

(Y1) a great attitude and
determination.

Elm Herbie working hard on

(Y1) developing his text
map skills when
creating one for our
new model text.

Oak Macie-Rose | using her phonics in

(Y2) reading skills to help
her write her
answers.

Plane Gwennie a huge improvement

(Y2) in her reasoning skills
within Maths this
week, solving more
Ch X guestions.

Alder Preesha coming on leaps and

(Y3) bounds in her
reading and showing
a huge willingness to
read at home.

Cedar Logan demonstrating good

(Y3) knowledge of plants
in our new Science
topic.

Ash Taya developing strategies

(Y4) to self-requlate and
reflect when she
comes out of the
green zone

Rowan Sienna her resilience during

(Y4) swimming and
moving up to a
different group.

Maple Katie her in depth answers

(Y5) in this week's reading
skills sessions.

Hawthorn Ingrid being able to answer

(Y6) two- and three-step

maths problems with
increased
confidence.




PAP Stars

‘PAP" stands for Presentation, Accuracy and
Productivity. Well done to the following PAP stars this
week at Green Ridge!

Beech (Y1) | Zac Elm (Y1) Sianna
Oak (Y2) Trinity Plane (Y2) Oskar
Alder (Y3) Sreejan Cedar (Y3) Joseph
Ash (Y4) Jacob Rowan (Y4) Riley
Maple (Y5) | Auben Hawthorn (Y6) | Urvi

Times Tables Rockstar Awards

Every fortnight, teachers award two certificates per
class. One is awarded to the "‘Quickest Rockstar' based
on how much their speed of recall has improved over
the two-week period. The other is awarded to the
‘Hardest Working Rockstar’ based on a variety of
factors, such as number of coins earned, number of
questions answered and the number of levels they've
progressed through.

Quickest Hardest Working
Rockstar Rockstar
Oak (Y2) Heidi Jamie
Plane (Y2) Ezra Aaliyah
Alder (Y3) Charlie Tanaya
Cedar (Y3) Toby-Lee Harry
Ash (Y4) Norah Shannon
Rowan (Y4) Elijah Junior
Maple (Y5) Rylee Daniella
Hawthorn (Y6) | Samprithi Amelia

Weekly Attendance
Well done to Birch class for the best attendance this
week!

Birch (YR) 99.2% Willow (YR) 91.7%
Beech (Y1) 95.8% Elm (Y1) 96.3%
Oak (Y2) 93.1% Plane (Y2) 98.3%
Alder (Y3) 96.4% Cedar (Y3) 98.3%
Ash (Y4) 95.0% Rowan (Y4) 93.5%
Maple (Y5) 96.7% Hawthorn (Y6) | 95.6%

House Points
Well done to Redgrave house for gaining the most
points this week!

House Points this week Total
Austin 82 4963
90 4791

Pratchett 63 4766
Redgrave 118 5557

‘Always” Award

Our ‘always' reward recognises children who are
always going above and beyond in whatever way they
can — whether this be in their learning, their manners,
their helpfulness or general daily life at Green Ridge.
Children who are nominated for this award each week
are invited to have a specially made hot-chocolate and
some little extras on top (for the winter months) and
milkshakes (for the warmer months) with Mr. Wanford
the following week. This week our ‘always’ children are

as follows.
Birch (YR) | Amber Willow (YR) Elin
Beech (Y1) | Khalil Elm (Y1) Alice
Oak (Y2) Jenna Plane (Y2) Skylar
Alder (Y3) | Kobe Cedar (Y3) Orla
Ash (Y4) Alex Rowan (Y4) Dexter
Maple (Y5) | Hrishi Hawthorn (Y6) | Patryk

Word of the Day

The words we used this week are below:; please do ask
your child about them (they should be able to tell you
what they mean and use them in a sentence). You will
also find next week's words as well, so if you can, get
ahead and talk to your child about them!

w/c 03/05/22 KS1 KS2
Monday Lean Majestic
Tuesday Label Mandatory
Wednesday Cheer Pacify
Thursday Touch Oblivious
Friday Collect Preposterous
w/c 09/05/22 KS1 KS2
Monday Lovely Casualty
Tuesday Negative Solution
Wednesday Note Substitute
Thursday Positive Derogatory
Friday Suggest Novice




Little R|dges Nursery

=) What a wonderful start to the
new summer term! Our topic is
the Great Outdoors. We have
welcomed some new Berries
into the class this week and
what a fantastic start it's been,
well done and thank you to the
children and their families.
The Little Berries have had fun
in our florists, planted carrots

and

learnt the song '‘Down at the
bottom of the garden!” Our
Makaton sign has been 'Grow’
and the word of the week has
been ‘touch’
We have explored lots of
different things we can plant
and grow and what they need
to grow.
Have a lovely bank holiday
weekend!

It has been a great first week
back completing lots of
different activities for "Wow
Week'. Little Acorns have been
introduced to their new topic
‘Down at the Bottom of the
Garden” and our minibeast
@ focus has been a caterpillar and
™ Dbutterfly this week. We have
been looking out for bugs in
: our outdoor area and we found
a ladybird! The children have also been creative,
printing caterpillars using rolls and threading cheerios
to make a caterpillar! The children have also created
their own caterpillar number line.

This week, we started learning
‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’
for our Talk4Writing sessions
and the children  have
remembered the Makaton
actions really well. The children
had an opportunity to try all the
fruit that the caterpillar ate
through in the story and they
shared which fruit was their
favourite — strawberry was the
most popular!

Phase 2 phonics has started alongside phase 1 phonics
and this week, we focused on the 's’ and 'a’ phoneme.
I wonder if you can think of any objects beginning with
these sounds at home?

Reception

Reception have settled into their new routines
extremely well. We are now completing a carousel of
Literacy and Maths activities before the children
choose their own learning in continuous provision.
They have made us very proud with how well they
have taken on these new challenges. In Literacy, they
have been writing sentences about space, sequencing
stories and drawing and labelling planets. In Maths,
they have been counting objects to 20 and writing the
numeral, ordering numbers to 20 as a team, writing in
the missing numbers and exploring number games on
the iPads. Reception have also loved exploring our
new classroom environment now that we are learning
about space and under the sea in our explorer’'s topic.
They have created some extremely imaginative play
with their peers which we have thoroughly enjoyed
getting involved in. Well done, Reception! It is lovely to
be back!

Year One

Year 1 have had a very exciting
week this week as both Elm and
Beech got the chance to go
Horse Riding at Hartwell
Stables. This was a fantastic
experience for the children and
was  part  of our 11B411
experiences. The children had
© an amazing time grooming,
mucking out and riding horses.
They were so well behaved and
the stables staff were very impressed!

We also celebrated our WOW day this week linked to
our new unit on the Seaside, where the children
created paper plate seaside scenes and learnt seaside
songs in music. This week in
English we began looking into
our model text for our new unit =
of Warning Tales, titled Hansel
and Gretel.  The children
enjoyed creating their own text
maps to remember the key
parts of the story and shared
these with their talk partners.
We hope you enjoy the bank
holiday weekend, see you next
week!

Year Two

Year 2 have had a wonderful first week back, with the
children settling back into their learning well We
began our new topic in English this week where we
have been reading 'defeat the monster’ tales. The
children have really enjoyed this and created
beautifully descriptive word banks about a river and
stream that they will use in their writing. In maths this
week, we have started our topic on position and



movement. The children have been fantastic in
remembering their left and rights and directing their
partners using the positional language we have been
learning. All of the children got to enjoy our WOW Day!
learning this Friday. The children spent the afternoon
creating African Djembe drums in preparation for our
geography learning this term. We hope the children
enjoy the long bank holiday weekend!

Year Three

Year 3 have settled back into the Summer Term
pbrilliantly. The children have all come back focused
and motivated after the Easter break and many of our
learning dots have been given out already this week
which is great to see. We began the week with our new
English unit where we are reading and writing ‘finding
tales. In maths we have been consolidating our
knowledge of fractions and will be moving on to time
next week. For our new science unit, we are exploring
the question 'How does your garden grow?' as we
move on to look at plants. In PSHE, we have started
considering different family dynamics and recognising
that families come in many different forms. Perhaps
the most exciting part of the week was our WOW day
this week as we were introduced to "The Great British
Road Trip, our topic for the term. We made some
artistic collages of key British landmarks, researched
British musicians and practised using a compass and
developing map skills. Have a great bank holiday
weekend!

Year Four

Year 4 have settled back into routines well and have
return to school with positive attitudes, ready to learn.
We have started lots of different units including Power
it Up in Science and a Passport to FEurope in
Geography. We have continued our decimal unit in
maths and this week used concrete resources to
explore place value. The class look at numbers
consisting of tens, ones, tenths and hundredths. The
children were using these to help them understand
how the same digit can have a different value
depending on its position on a place value chart and
they used these resources to accurately write out the
corresponding numbers.

Year Five
This week in Design
Technology, Year 5
began a new unit of
learning, 'We  Are
[ B Pinball Machine
== Designers. We began
'% by exploring what a
é-’ﬂ pinball machine is, and
the children were
tasked with researching when they were first invented,
who they were invented by, what their purpose is and

how they have changed over time. Once they had
conducted their research, the children worked in
groups to present their findings to the rest of the class.
Next week, we will begin to look further at how pinball
machines are made, in readiness to begin designing
our own.

Year Six

Year Six have quickly settled back into their routines. In
Maths, SPAG and Reading, the children have been
developing their exam skills and consolidating previous
learning with arithmetic, reasoning and problem-
solving,  spelling, punctuation and  grammar
knowledge, as well as V.I.P.E.R.S skills in reading skills.
We have introduced our new topics in Science and
Geography, looking at the age of the Earth as an
introduction to our Evolution and Inheritance topic
and looking at the location of Greece as part of our
Gods and Mortals topic, looking at modern day Greece
and Ancient Greece. It is clear that lots of the children
have worked really hard on their revision booklets over
the Easter holidays; they will really benefit from
continuing to revise before our SATs start on 9th May.



News items from this week

REAch? Parent and Carer Survey

Further to the letter sent on yesterday, over the next
month REAchZ are asking all parents and carers across
the REAchZ2 Academy Trust, that Green Ridge is a part
of, to complete a survey.

The quick survey should take 2-3 minutes and asks a
range of questions about the school's ethos,
wellbeing, behaviour, teaching and learning. It can be
completed as follows:

e To complete the survey online, please click on
this link here.

e To complete using a paper copy, please pick
up a survey from the main school office and
return it here too.

e Tocomplete the survey over the phone, please
call the REAchZ helpline on 01283 2464353.
Someone will ask you what school you would
like to complete the survey for, read the
guestions to you and record your responses.

The REAch? Parent and Carers Survey is now live until
Sunday, 22" May, and we would really appreciate
your views and opinions to help shape the future of
REAch2 and Green Ridge. Please do take time to
watch the video here from our Chief Executive, Cathie
Paine in which she explains more about the survey and
why it is important.

We are running this survey to help our school further
improve teaching, learning and the daily experiences
of every child. Data from all schools across REAch?2 will
also be used to help make improvements for children
across the Trust. We will feed back on the survey
results later in the year. If you have any questions about
this, please contact us.

School Expansion

Over the Easter holidays, 90 new Reception pupils
were offered a space at Green Ridge for September
2022 (whereas normally it is 60!1). From September, we
will have our first ‘bulge’ class in Reception to meet the
Local Authority demand for school places locally. Next
year, we will have one spare classroom which our new
Reception cohort can use, (in addition to our current
two classrooms) but from September 2024, we will run
out of rooms as the building stands.

The Local Authority has agreed to a building
programme to begin the extension of the ‘east wing’
of the school with an additional eight classrooms and
an additional toilet block, which will mean that should
there be a need, we can continue to take 90 children
in Reception each year, until we have three classes in
every year group up to Year Six. This is exciting news
for us as we continue to grow to be one of the largest
schools within Aylesbury, but it will present us with

some logistical issues around the school as we begin
building on the school site.

No confirmation has been given yet of when building
may be likely to start, but it is anticipated that during
the next academic vyear, building works will
commence. More information will of course be given
to you about this over the coming months when we
have more definitive information.

We are in the process of adjusting our staffing for
September to ensure we have enough staff for our
additional class, as well as ordering furniture and
resources.

Partnership with FareShare — Fighting hunger,
Tackling Food Waste

We are pleased to
. FareShare :inounce that starting on
W 4 fightinghunger, Tuesday 2 May 2022, we

tackling foodwaste il e partnering  with

FareShare to distribute surplus food. Food will be
available to collect from the front of the school from
8.30 am. every Tuesday (subject to food collection
slots). We have decided to pilot the scheme for the
summer term to see if it is successful.

Q: Who is eligible to take food?

A Anybody! Please do! This is food that would
otherwise go to waste, so you are helping the
environment by taking and using the surplus food.

Q: Will the food be stored safely?

A: We will only be collecting ambient food - that is
food that is safe to be stored at room temperature. A
Food Safety certification has been completed and we
are registered with Environmental Health.

Q: Is there a cost/donation required?
A No. Itis completely free of charge.

Q: Sounds great, how can | help?

A We are very much in need of a rota of volunteers to
help collect the food. Typically this would involve
driving to Tesco Broadfields between 8.30-9.30 p.m.
on a Monday evening, storing it overnight (in your car
boot is fine) and then bringing it to school for 8.30 a.m.
the next moming. There will be tables set up out the
front by the main entrance. | am hoping we get
enough volunteers that you may only be asked to do
this once a term. If you think you can help for a session
or two, please email
laura.nunn@greenridgeacademy.co.uk.

Thank you for your continued support.


https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=78820-57753-27996292
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gOeOyJBio38
mailto:laura.nunn@greenridgeacademy.co.uk

Nivea Sun Cream Ingredient Update

As we are a nut-free school, we would like to inform
parents/carers that the new Nivea sun cream now
contains almond oil.

Please can we ask that this sun cream is not applied to
your child or brought into school.

Thank you for you continued support with this.

Please also refer to the below which you can find
within our Parent/Carer Handbook.

WE ARE A 'NUT-FREE"SCHOOL DUE TO ALLERGIES.
Therefore, children must not bring in food containing
nuts, regardless of their nutritional value. Please check
cereal bars and other similar products as they often
have traces of nuts, which are also not permitted.

Rights Respecting School Award - FEarth Day
(Articles 6 and 24)

As we are committed to becoming a Rights Respecting
School, we will be focusing on the RRSA Article/s of
the Week each week. This week we have articles 6 and
27 the link can be found here.

INTRODUCING EARTH DAY

Meghna Das, Head of i
UNICEF UK, introduces Earth Day

Earth Day, 22 April

Earth Day takes place every year on April 22 to

- show support for the protection of the

e 4 environment and our planet. It was first held on

unicef @ April 22, 1970, in the United Stated of America.

| More than 1 billion people around the world now

t 4 >\ y b participate in Earth Day activities each year.

This year's theme is Invest In Our Planet,
encouraging everyone to take action and come
together in partnership for our planet.

" ST oo\ RIGHTS
3 YouTube unlcef@) ) RESPECTING
Click here to watch on YouTube UNITED KINGDOM | 7 SCHOOLS

LINKED UNCRC ARTICLES

Y

LIFE, SURVIVAL AND HEALTH,
DEVELOPMENT WATER, FOOD,
ENVIRONMENT

This week’s activities link to the following articles:

Atticle 6 (life, survival and development): Every
child has the right to life. Governments must do all
they can to ensure that children survive and
develop to their full potential.

Article 24 (health and health services): Every child
has the right to the best possible health.
Govemnments must provide good quality health
care, clean water, nutritious food, and a clean
environment and education on health and well-
being so that children can stay healthy. Richer
countries must help poorer countries achieve this

unicef @ | @ o

UNITED KINGDOM SCHOOLS

New Menu for the Summer Term

We are happy to share with you that we have now
been provided with a copy of the new Summer term
and Autumn 1 menu which can now be found here.

As always, we strongly encourage you to spend time
with your child/ren going through the options to
famaliarise yourselves with the new options on offer.
Orders can be places weeks in advance or by 8.55am
each day. In instances where a meal has not been
ordered in advance and a packed lunch has not been

provided, children will be provided with a jacket potato
and parents/carers will be charged accordingly.

Book Swap Shop

In the main school entrance foyer, we have a trolley
containing books which the children are welcome to
borrow to enjoy at home. Donations are also gratefully
received. Please do come along to take a look
add/borrow/swap from our collection!

Reading Wish List

We are still in need of some books for our next reading
challenge so it would be dgreat if some of our
parents/carers would buy us a book (or two!) from our
Amazon Wish List which can be found here if you
haven't already done so. Be sure to leave a gift note so

we can show our appreciation!


https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=tfWZRezGw4Q
https://www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk/school-meals/
https://amzn.eu/j2z5LMq

What's coming up?

Year Four Swimming — Summer Term

Further to the email sent on Monday, swimming
lessons resumed this week and will continue until
Tuesday, 12 July for Rowan class and Wednesday,
13™ July for Ash class for the summer term.

We would like to remind parents/carers that the
payment of £24.85 should be made via Arbor by
3.30pm on Friday, 6™ May. If your child has ever had
Free School Meals, or is currently in receipt of Free
School Meals, your allocated funding from Pupil
Premium can be used to pay for the travel.

Parent Forum Meeting — Tuesday, 379 May

Just a reminder that the next Parent Forum meeting
will be taking place next Tuesday, 39 May at 2.15pm
in school.

If you have any feedback of a generic nature for the
school, please do talk to the class reps or complete the
short questionnaire online available here. Please
remember that if you complete the questionnaire that
it should not be for individual/child feedback or to raise
concerns, you should follow the normal procedures
starting with your child’s class teacher.

Athlete Visit — Tuesday, 3 May

On Tuesday, 39 May, we are lucky enough to have
former Paralympian Skier and Adventurer Sean Rose
coming in to give an assembly to the children and do
workshops with Reception up to Year Six. We therefore
kindly ask that children come to school in their school
PE kits and bring their school uniform in to get
changed following their workshop. PE kits will be sent
home today, Friday, 297 April.

Creative Writing Competition Deadline — Friday, 6"

The deadline for this year's
creative writing competition is
fast approaching! The
competition is open to children
in all year groups and the rules
are simple. Write a fictional story
of no more than 500 words
about any topic. Stories will be
judged by the staff at Green Ridge based on creativity
and enjoyment.

The competition will close on Friday, 6" May 2022
and winners will be announced on Friday, 27" May
2022. There will be a prize for the most imaginative
original story from each key stage, and a prize for the
class with the most entries. All winning stories will also
be printed, illustrated by Mr Ladyman and added to our
school library for others to read and enjoy!

Entries can be handwritten on paper or typed up,
whichever you prefer and must be completed
independently. Once complete, stories can be handed
into the main school office FAO Mr Ladyman or
submitted via email to
admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk.

We look forward to reading your wonderful stories.
Happy writing!

Year Three 'Hiking Heroes’ — Thursday, 19" May

As part of our 11B411 programme, Year Three will be
visiting Wendover Woods to partake in a 'Hiking
Heroes' visit on Thursday, 19" May. We will be
travelling by coach and are asking for a voluntary
contribution of £3.75 which covers the cost of
transport to and from the woods. Payment is to be
made via Arbor. Please be aware that insufficient
contributions may mean that we need to cancel this
trip. Please make payment and complete this form by
3.30pm next Thursday, 5" May.

Healthy Eating Workshop — Thursday, 19" May

If you would like to know how to cook healthy meals
for your family on a budget or try some new recipes at
home, Buckinghamshire Family Learning are running a
free Healthy Eating Workshop at Green Ridge on
Thursday, 19" May from 1.00pm-3.00pm. Your child
will be able to join you for some of the workshop.

To book a place, please use the link here or call the
enrolment team on 01296383582. For more
information, please text or call Kathryn on
07770641997.

Year Two African Drumming Workshop — Friday,
20" May

As per the letter sent out on Tuesday, Year Two will be
taking part in an interactive African Drumming
Workshop. The workshop will take place on Friday,
20" May, and we are asking for a voluntary
contribution towards the cost of the workshop, which
will be £4.63. This includes the cost of the workshop
and resources used throughout the day. Payment can
be made via Arbor by Friday, 6" May. Please be aware
that insufficient contributions may mean that we need
to cancel this event. If your child is eligible for Pupil
Premium, the school will fund the cost of the
workshop for your child.

Summer Term Book Looks — Thursday, 26" May &
Thursday, 30" June

On Thursday, 26" May and Thursday, 30" June our
classrooms will be open from 3.00-3.45pm to give
parents/carers the opportunity to come in and take a
look at their child's books and works since the Pupil
Learning Reviews in February. You simply need to turn
up. We look forward to seeing you then.


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=EGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNHgUEvtSk39Ir7JiIt8NHa9UOUZGMVQzTE9KRTQ3SE5TSDJCV1RJSFU4WS4u
mailto:admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=EGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNHgUEvtSk39Ir7JiIt8NHa9UQkUxOTAxNjRDMkpFRDU5N1ZORTNZU01STS4u

PTA News

Second Hand Uniform

If over the Easter break you have a clear out of uniform,
please consider donating it to the PTA to help raise
additional funds. Please contact the PTA via email to
pts@greenridgeacademy.co.uk to arrange collection if
preferred.

Thank you for all your support again this term and we
hope everyone has a lovely Easter break’

What's happening next week at Green Ridge?

MENU WEEK 3
2nd School closed for Bank Holiday
3d Athlete Visit
11.00am: Year Four Rowan Swimming
Lesson
2.15pm: Parent Forum Meeting
3.15pm: Y1-Y4 Dodgeball Enrichment Club
3.20pm: Y3-Y6 Craft & Sewing Enrichment
Club
3.20pm: Y5-Y6 Game Developers
Enrichment Club
4t Year Two Trip to Waddesdon Manor
11.00am: Year Four Ash Swimming Lesson
3.15pm: Y1-Y6 Choir Enrichment Club
3.15pm: Y1-Y2 Game Developers
Enrichment Club
3.20pm: Y3-Y4 Football Enrichment Club
3.20pm: Y5-Y6 Football Enrichment Club
5t 3.15pm: YR-Y2 Board Games Enrichment
Club
3.15pm: Y2-Y6 Gymnastics Enrichment
Club
3.20pm: Y3-Y6 Drama Enrichment Club
3.30pm: Year Five and Six Football Fixture

6th

Letters sent home this week

Year One Phonics Screening Information Session 26
0422

Year One & Year Two Science Workshop Flyer 26 04
22

Year Three & Year Four Science Workshop Flyer 26 04
22

Year Two African Drumming Workshop 26 04 22
REAch? Parent and Carer Survey 28 04 22
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W Bucks

AYLESBURY'’'S LOCAL SCHOOL
UNIFORM SUPPLIER

Our shop is located at:

Unit 11, The Vale Industrial Estate
Southern Road, Aylesbury
HP19 9EW
www.bucksschoolwearplus.co.uk
Tel: 01296 422120

Free parking - Please use allocated spaces only

Opening hours
Monday - Saturday from 9am until 5pm
Sundays and Bank Holidays - Closed

M Schoolwear 2l

-~



Bucks Schoolwear Plus is conveniently based in a central part of
Aylesbury town. We are fully stocked with great quality badged
items and general uniform items in a wide range of sizes.

You can visit the shop at your convenience during our opening hours.
Our helpful staff will be on hand to assist you. Alternatively, you can
order online for delivery to your home* or in-store collection.

If your child is starting Secondary School in September, we do
recommend booking one of our personal shopping appointments for
fitting advice. You will have access to our changing rooms, as well
as a knowledgeable member of staff to assist you. For further
information and to book an appointment please visit our website and
click on the ‘Appointments’ tab.

We have our ‘Back to School’ stock in store from early June, so if
you want to ensure that you have full availability of uniform items
and sizes, and to avoid the busy period at the end of August, then
it’'s best to come in as early as possible. We offer an extended
exchange policy from June until September.

We would politely request that during our busy time, only one parent
per family visits the shop.

To book an appointment, place an order, or for any further
information, please visit our website
www.bucksschoolwearplus.co.uk

*Postage charges apply



